
 

 

 

 

KING WILLIAM ROAD UPGRADE 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – IMPORTANT INFORMATION –  
29 OCTOBER 2019 
 

Upcoming works requiring the temporary closure of Opey Avenue 
 

Dear Resident / Business Operator 

The purpose of this notice is to provide you with advance notice of a temporary closure of 
Opey Avenue at the junction of King William Road to complete road pavement works in this 
location. 

What we are doing: 

• Pouring a concrete edge strip and paving works.  

When it’s happening: 

• Works will be undertaken each day and night from 11pm Sunday 3 November to 

6pm Tuesday 5 November.  

Traffic restrictions and access:  

• Opey Avenue at the junction of King William Road will be temporarily closed to 
vehicles between 11pm Sunday 3 November to 6pm Tuesday 5 November, weather 
permitting. 

• The road will be re-opened to traffic by 6pm on Tuesday 5 November.  

• Pedestrian access along Opey Avenue and King William Road and to properties and 
businesses will be maintained at all times.  

Driveway access to properties will be maintained and traffic controllers will be on site to 
assist motorists and pedestrians to move through the area. 

Some noise can be expected at times; however, works will be managed to minimise 
disruption where possible.  

We thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

For more information: 

For more information and enquiries, please contact the King William Road Upgrade Team, 
by telephoning 1300 617 363 or via email at KWREnquiries@bmd.com.au 

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this important transformation of 
King William Road 

 

Yours sincerely 
King William Road Upgrade Team 
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